
There are some changes you will need to be aware of on your 

current assessment notice! 

 

In the past you would have seen an estimated tax bill at the bottom of 

your assessment notice.  

With the passing of HB581 you will now only see the County and School 

M&O listed in the estimated tax section of the Assessment Notice.  

Your 2024 millage rate can be found on your 2024 tax bill. 

 

This is for reference only.  


